
GOGEBIC COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION and TOWNSHIP DISCUSSION 

 MONDAY, JULY 23, 2018 3:15PM  

In Attendance 

Marti Wegner  John Matonich  Dan Peterson  Darren Pionk 

Patti Hagstrom John Cox-Wakefield Township Kelsey Roble 

Discussion 

John Cox stated that he was glad to see that the Board is monitoring the road commission inventory.  He 

added that the projects that have been done in Wakefield Township have come out wonderful.  He will get a 

list of locations where stops signs are missing and ones that need to be replaced.  He requested a sign on 519 

near Planters Road where log trucks are entering and exiting the log yard.  He emailed MDOT and was told 

that the M28 bridge project is 4 days behind due to the rain.  He attended the meeting at Gogebic Community 

College regarding the possible closure of Ojibway Correctional Facility.  He also attended the DEQ Hearing 

regarding the mine.   

Darren gave updates on the following projects for 2018: 

1. Thousand Island Lake Road Phase II paving has been completed.  Shoulders and guardrail work will 

begin on July 24, 2018. 

2. Concrete is being poured today at the Kimberly Road Bridge rehabilitation site.  Traffic control at the 

East Shore Road Bridge is being set up for work to begin.  

3. Lake Road Reconstruction project is expected to begin in late July-early August. 

4. Local paving will begin in late July-early August. 

5. Asphalt milling projects have been completed.  

 

Next Discussion  

Monday, September 24, 2018 3:15pm. 


